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RE: DA2019/1426 - 77 Collingwood Street MANLY NSW 2095
RE Application Number: DA2019/1426
| am very much in support of this DA.

As a local resident, nipper parent and patrolling member of QSLSC | frequent the coffee shop
during nippers and patrols and for the period that the side window was closed and we had to
order from inside it only shifted the line of waiting people from out of the way down the side
street where there was room to in front of the shop opposite the pedestrian crossing where
there is less room and already significantly more foot traffic from the public using the
pedestrian crossing and or heading to the chicken burger shop.

Side window access to order and pick up a coffee makes sense.

| hope council decides to approve the DA not only because it makes sense but at the very least
in support of a local business who is employing local people. In approving this DA council
would also be supporting the wider convenience of the majority of residents and locals who
frequent this business as | am yet to speak with one person who thinks having to go inside to
order and wait at the crossing vs down the side street out of the way is a better idea.

Regards,
Patrick Bright



